TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY

460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505
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MEMORANDUM
TO: Sharla Dillon
Dockets

FROM: Pat Murphy #7%
Utilities Division

DATE: September 8, 2011

SUBJECT: Request for Docket Number
In re: Audit of Atmos Energy Corporation’s Incentive Plan Account for the Period
April 1, 2001 through March 31, 2004.

Our division is currently conducting an audit of Atmos Energy Corporation’s (“Atmos”) Incentive
Plan Account for the period April 1, 2001 through March 31, 2004. Atmos has filed the necessary
documentation with the TRA Audit Staff to complete the audit. The documentation is classified as
confidential by Atmos and will be filed under seal in the docket following the issuance of an
approved protective order.

Staff, therefore, respectfully requests that a docket number for this audit be assigned.

C: David Foster
Jon Wike
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